
Written Report on the Faculty Evaluation Committee for Executive Committee Meeting, May 1st, 2015: 

Frank has attached a link to the evaluation instructions on the Faculty and Staff webpage right 

underneath the 2014-15 Evaluations link. This will make it very easy for the entire faculty to have ready 

access to the instructions.    

We are still trying to get Sheri Baker access to the Faculty Evaluation site so she can begin converting it 

over to an Excel spreadsheet.  

Thanks, 

Norm  


